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Question: 

a) Does DHS direct staff at Tweed Heads Medicare to encourage clients to use online 

claiming systems and discourage face to face Medicare rebate claiming?  

b) Are customers still able to receive Medicare rebates in person? 

 

Answer: 

a) To ensure the Department of Human Services is offering customers a simpler and easier 

way to deal with the Department, staff do provide an upfront digital offer at Tweed Heads 

Service Centre, outlining electronic claiming options in all interactions with customers.  

Staff are also available to provide assistance for customers who prefer a face to face 

interaction. 

b) Yes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


